We want to extend a huge thank you to everyone who took part in our Smart Quiz on 24th September!
As some of you may know, one of the questions in the quiz was unfortunately incorrect, which caused a bit of confusion and prevented many members from answering it. To keep things fair, we decided to exclude that question from the final results.
However, the good news is that those who did answer it were notified on the night—and we’re thrilled to announce that we had more winners than usual!
	Prize
	Name
	Region

	£90
	Lloyd Hills
	South West

	£80
	Jacqueline Jordan
	Scotland

	£70
	Sophie Fellows
	Yorkshire & The Humber

	£30
	Lara Morris
	South East

	£30
	Ian Betley
	North West

	£30
	Karen Thomas
	Wales

	£30
	Rebbecca Chatfield
	South East

	£30
	Rosie Preston
	South West

	£30
	Stuart Mansfield
	South East

	£30
	Bethan Morris
	South East

	£30
	Edward James
	South East

	£30
	Fallon White
	South East

	£30
	Karen Skelland
	West Midlands

	£30
	Andrew Small
	North East

	£30
	Alison Leivers
	Yorkshire & The Humber

	£30
	David Mckale
	North East

	£30
	Julie Bradford
	Fylde

	£30
	Helen Nott
	North West

	£30
	Rebbecca Chatfield
	South East

	£30
	David Blythe
	North East

	£30
	Jw Duxksbury
	Yorkshire & The Humber

	£30
	Darren Graham
	North East

	£30
	S Clarke
	South East

	£30
	Claire Blake
	Wales

	£30
	Je White
	South East

	£30
	Amir Patel
	Yorkshire & The Humber

	£30
	Kavandeep Aujla
	London

	£30
	Nj Gribben
	East of Englad

	£30
	Emma Jones
	Yorkshire & The Humber


We truly appreciate your understanding and enthusiasm, and we’ve taken steps to ensure this kind of issue won’t happen again. Whether you're one of our regulars or a first-time participant, we’d love to see you back at our next Smart Quiz!
Let’s keep the fun going—see you next time!
